
 

 

Awahou School 
Ngā kaitiaki o tō tātou wāhi - Guardians of our place 
 

 
 Monday 10th August 2020, Term 3 - Week 4 

Are you smarter than an Awahou student?! Quiz Night 
Many of you would have received an invitation by now to           

our ‘Are you smarter than an Awahou student? Quiz Night          

run by our Maharahara students. They are continuing to         

raise funds for a 3D Printer, so gold coin donations on the            

night would be very much appreciated. Please return your         

RSVP as soon as possible so we can continue to plan this            

awesome event.  

WHEN: Thursday 3rd September @ 5:30pm 

WHAT: A fun quiz run by Maharahara students for the          

parents and movie for the children 

FOOD: We will provide burger patties, buns, sausages,        

bread and sauce. Please indicate whether you will bring a          

salad of slice/cake. 

Learning Conferences 
Thanks so much to    

everyone who came   

along to our Learning    

Chats. It was awesome    

to celebrate the   

achievements of your   

children with you!  

Yummy Stickers 
Please collect any yummy    

stickers and send them into     

school. We get some great     

sports gear at the end of the       

year if you have enough     

stickers. 

 

Maharahara Camp 2020 & 2021 
For our Senior Camp 2020, due to the rocky year we have had with              

COVID-19, we have decided to stay local. We will be supporting           

Highland Home this year by staying for two nights from Monday 9th            

Nov to Wednesday 11th Nov. We will participate in as many of the             

activities they have on offer as we can. We will also work with Sarah              

from Horizons Regional Council to learn more about our river water           

quality. This camp will cost $100 per child. 

 

For our Senior Camp 2021 we will head to YMCA Camp Raukawa for 3 nights from Monday 29th Nov to                    

Thursday 2nd Dec.  More information and details on costs will be provided early next year. 

 



Students’ Writing 
It was really difficult to select work this week, as there are so many talented writers here at Awahou School! 

Here is the beginning of a Sci-Fi Action story by Jed Jackson. We can’t wait to read the rest! 

 

The Planet of a Thousand Eyes, by Jed Jackson 
We arrived on the planet in a B1 Model Interceptor. It was thought                         
that the planet would be uninhabited because of the neon green                     
nuclear waste. There was so much radiation that if we landed the                       
ship it may fall apart. The landscape on the other hand was black                         
and charred. Anything that touched the planet’s surface was                 
incinerated. We witnessed this first hand when we opened the blast                     
door, one of the clones had fallen out and was burnt to a crisp on                             
the planet’s soil instantly. I was so shocked, I could not speak… 

 

Upcoming events… 

● Kainui Soccer Competition - Monday 17th August 

● Life Education - Tues 18th August 

● Inter-school Cross Country - Yr 5-8 - Tuesday 25th August 

Are you smarter than an Awahou student? Quiz Night - Thursday 3rd September @ 5:30pm 

● Kainui Basketball Tournament - Monday 7th September 

● Kainui Concert - Wednesday 23rd September 

● Last day of Term 3 - Friday 25th September 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 


